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1800 Alta Vista Drive 
Ottawa ON  
K1G 4J5  
Canada 

 
 
2020-12-07 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
Effective January 11, 2021, we are removing the labels from the back of our plasma containers.  
These labels were designed for our plasma fractionators who no longer require them so we’ll be 
removing them from our Donation Number Label Set.  All other labelling will remain the same. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please share a copy of this customer letter with healthcare professionals at your hospital who 
might be interested in this information. 
 
This customer letter can also be viewed at www.blood.ca in the “Hospitals Services” section.  If 
you have questions about this letter, or if you require it in an accessible format, please contact 
your local hospital liaison specialist. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Howe  
Director, Supply Chain Process Management  
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